
 

 
 
 

    

Memo 
Date: March 29, 2021 
 
To:  Pastors, priests, deacons, religious brothers and sisters, principals 

and parish staff 
 
From: The Most Reverend Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv. 
 
Re: Safe Haven Sunday – April 24-25, 2021  

 
 
On April 24-25, we will observe the third annual Safe Haven Sunday as an 
archdiocese. Safe Haven Sunday is a great opportunity for parishes to 
encourage parents/guardians to take necessary steps to protect their children 
from online dangers. I encourage all parishes (and schools) to take this 
opportunity to educate families and make available the wonderful resources 
outlined in this memorandum. Please know that the resources can be 
promoted and utilized throughout the year. 

To request a free promotional kit (available to the first twenty parishes that 
request them), please contact Patrick Metts at pmetts@archatl.com or (404) 
920-7643. 
 
Thank you for doing what you can to observe this important day and to assist 
our parents in forming and protecting their families.  

May the Lord bless you all in these holy days. 

https://archatl.com/ministries-services/pastoral-care-ministry/safe-haven-sunday/
https://communique.archatl.com/2021/02/25/safe-haven-sunday-2021-april-24-25-2021/
mailto:pmetts@archatl.com
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